
S&M SHELLFISH CO. 
PIER 45 SHED B9, SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94133 

SALES@SMSHELLFISH.COM 
TEL 415-674-8611 6 am to Noon 

CA-440-SP 

URGENT PRODUCT RECALL  

DATE OF RECALL NOTICE: 12/13/2024 

There is an urgent recall in effect for product: Sold as Fanny Bay, Buckley Bay, Royal Miyagi Oysters 

This product is being recalled due to:  Multiple confirmed illnesses due to Norovirus contamination.  

Distribution of Product: Distributors and Retailers throughout the US. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Identification can be made by the following information printed on the shellfish Tag: 

Original Harvester/Producer: Pacific Northwest Shellfish and Union Bay Seafood  

Cert. Numbers: BC 740 SP and BC 6001 SP   Dates of Harvest: 12/01/24 to 12/09/24 

Locations of Harvest: Areas in British Columbia (BC) 
 
14-8, Landfile 1413888  14-8, Landfile 1402294 14-8, Landfile 1402293  
14-8, Landfile 1402294 14-8, Landfile 1409454 14-8, Landfile 1402060 
14-8, Landfile 1409240 14-8, Landfile 1402193 14-15, Landfile 249854 
  
This product needs to be IMEDIATELY STOPPED from consumption, distribution of any kind, and needs to be 
returned to S&M Shellfish Co. or segregated and labeled NOT SAFE, DON’T TOUCH and/or to be DESTROYED 
under the supervision of the department of health or official from the local health jurisdiction immediately. 
Please provide S&M Shellfish Co. with proof from the overseeing health official what quantity of product was 
destroyed. Any Product not immediately destroyed, including product returned to S&M Shellfish Co. needs to 
remain labeled NOT SAFE FOR COMSUMTION to avoid accidental consumption. All recalled products need to 
be accounted for with a list of distribution of count, including product on hand and returned. Our priority is 
public health and safety. To do so please do your part and contact your customers immediately.        

If you have any further questions regarding this notice, you can reach me via email or by phones listed. 

For any additional information regarding this URGENT RECALL NOTICE please contact CDPH. 
Email: fdberu@cdph.ca.gov  >PH: 916-650-6607 or 800-495-3232 

https://www.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/fm-gp/shellfish-mollusques/contamination/a-s-14-eng.html
mailto:fdberu@cdph.ca.gov

